
Zoning Notice 

 Notice is Hereby given that the Zoning Hearing Board 

of the Borough of Ambler will continue a public hearing on 

August 26, 2024 at 6:30 pm prevailing time at the Ambler 

Borough Hall, 131 Rosemary Avenue, Ambler, Pa 19002. 

At that time, the Zoning Hearing Board will hear additional 

testimony and accept additional evidence on the application 

of Cindy Jimenez and Manuel Jimenez (sublessee) for the 

real property located at 27 W. Butler Avenue, Ambler, PA 

19002 parcel number 01-00-00532-00-7 (the “Tract”) located 

in a Commercial (C) district requesting a special exception 

pursuant to Section 27-1910.G to permit grading within the 

Floodplain Conservation District.   The applicant further 

requests a special exception pursuant to the provisions of 27-

1910.I to permit a fence within the Floodplain Conservation 

District.   In addition the applicant is requesting a variance 

from Section 27-1911.3 and Section 27-1911.4 as well as a 

special exception pursuant to 27-1912.2 and 27-1910.G to 

permit the a patio within the Floodplain Conservation 

District. 

 All interested parties are invited to attend and participate 

in the hearing.  Any individual with a disability wishing to 

attend the above scheduled hearing who requires an auxiliary 

aid, service or other special accommodations to participate in 

this hearing should contact the Borough at (215) 646-1000 as 

soon as possible to discuss how the Borough of Ambler can 

best provide assistance. 


